
2015 Annual Homeowners Meeting Summary 
  
 
 

Nearly fifty homeowners met Tuesday December 8th for the Annual Thurston Groves HOA meeting at 
the Seminole Recreation Center conference room.  Out-going President Janet Dent thanked the crowd 
for their support during the year and wished the new board great success. 

The membership voted Stephen King (Falcon Terr) and Alan House (TG Blvd) to replace the two vacant 
positions for next year.   In a follow-up organizational meeting later, the board elected it’s officers for 
2016: 

President – Bob Lima 
V President – Larry Tieman 
Treasurer – Bob Siegel 
Secretary – Alan House 
Director – Stephen King 

The meeting also discussed plans for new landscape projects and a major overhaul of the entrances 
and beds along 102nd and Ridge Rd. 

Guest Speaker Deputy Webb, Pinellas Country Sheriff’s Department followed with a much valued 
presentation on keeping your home and loved ones safe and identity theft.  There was interest 
expressed about starting a Neighborhood Watch.  Homeowner David Sferrazza volunteered to help 
set it up.  Please contact Dave by email at sfraza@tampabay.rr.com. 

The new board will plan to meet again sometime in February.  We encourage your attendance. 
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